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Year 5 Homework Letter – Friday 28th April 2017
Last week our ladybird and caterpillar larvae arrived so we are watching and recording the changes that are happening on a daily basis.
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Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Cordey and Mr Bowen

English


This week we finished reading ‘The Unforgotten Coat’ in class. Early in the week we replicated the science experiment which happened in the story where the characters in the story made a rocket. The children then wrote this up in their books using imperative verbs. We also used drama to act out a scene in the book, and the children had to use abstract noun phrases such as ‘hammering with fear’ to describe what happened. Finally we have produced a story map of ‘The Unforgotten Coat’ and completed a ‘Likes, Dislikes, Puzzles and Connections’ sheet for the story.





Homework this week will be spellings will be words that end in vowels other than ‘e’. A sheet is in the homework book. English homework will also be handwriting. Next week we will be writing a non-chronological report about Mongolia. For homework this week please find out:


Where is Mongolia?


What is it like there?


What or where is Xanadu


Who is Genghis Khan?


What is a Yurt?


What can you find out about the Gobi desert?


This must be completed over the weekend and brought to school on Monday as we will be using this information in Monday’s English lesson. So please complete on a separate piece of paper and bring this into school.





Maths


In Maths this week we have been revisiting the formal method of addition and subtraction. Also, we revised units of measure, how to convert both metric and imperial units of measure and how to find perimeter and area.





This week’s homework will be based on some of our learning from this week. This must be completed online by Tuesday evening. 





Please encourage your children to learn their times tables at home. There are so many great online songs and videos to make it fun. We have been using them in class and the children love them. All children should, by now, know their times tables all the way up to 12, getting ready for Year 6!











Important dates for your diary


Monday 1st May – Bank h0liday


Wednesday 3rd May – visit to Sutton Synagogue


Wednesday 17th May – visit to the Greenwich Royal Observatory


Thursday 15th June – Residential meeting at 3.30pm


Saturday 17th June – PTFA Summer Fair











